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I was pleased to join Manhattan Borough President-elect Gale Brewer, City Council Member-

elect Corey Johnson, State Assembly Member Linda Rosenthal, long-time community and

affordable housing activist Mary D’Elia and other local community members at a ribbon

cutting ceremony for the Park Clinton, a 96-unit multifamily homeownership development

on Manhattan’s west side. It was an exciting day for our community, as permanently-

affordable housing is essential to maintaining diverse, dynamic and vibrant neighborhoods.


